TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT



Jeffrey T. White SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Roy Reese ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM

& Instruction/Secondary Principal

Nicole Scariano

DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SERVICES &

ASSISTANT SECONDARY PRINCIPAL

Dolores Terlecky GEORGE GRANT MASON **ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL**

October 14, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians:

We are writing to let you know about some exciting activities coming up at GGM and GFB.

Tomorrow, Friday, October 15, 2021 is our yearly Back to School Carnival. This is a day that the students and adults enjoy and we are looking forward to taking part in the activities. Also, please be reminded that the Pre-K through 8 students have to be walked over to the field by a parent or guardian. As always, they must be accompanied by an adult. If the child is not picked up at dismissal to be walked over to the field, they will ride the bus home as usual.

Just to be clear, if a child is not picked up by a parent or guardian they will go home on the bus. This is for all students in grades Pre-K through 8. Students in grades 9-12 may go directly to the carnival.

Monday, Oct 18, 2021 is Picture Day. You should have all received a link to access your children's pictures once they are uploaded by the photographers.

On Friday, Oct 29, 2021 we will have the Halloween Parade. We will start out from GGM at 9 AM and walk around Circle Field. Parents are invited to come and watch the parade around the perimeter of the field. Costumes may be worn to school, and please keep in mind that costumes must be appropriate for a school setting. No masks may be worn (other than the masks that are worn in school for COVID on a daily basis) and please do not send your child in with any guns, swords, pitchforks, knives or any other sharp objects. Once the parade is over the children will come back into the school and continue their activities. If it rains the parade will have to be cancelled. Due to COVID restrictions we cannot invite adults into the building as was usual prior to the pandemic. I sincerely hope that we can soon be able to open our doors to the community as in years past.

If you have any questions, please call the Main Office.

Sincerely

Dolores Terlecky GGM Princi

Roy Reese